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March 7,2001

First Department Disciplinary Committee
6l Broadwdy,2"d Floor
New York, New York 10006

ATT: Thomas J. Cahill, Chief Counsel

RE: CJA's November 14. 2000 complaint
docketed as #2000.3089: Association of the Bar of the City ofNew
York; #2000.3090: Women's Bar Association of the State of New
York; #200A3091: New York State Trial Lawyers Association;
#2000.3157: New York State Bar Association

Dear Mr. Cahill:

Enclosed are CJA's March 2, 2000 letter to the Committee to Promote Public Trust and
Confidence in the Legal System and CJA's March 7,2000letter to the Institute on Professionalism
in the Law - to which the First Departmental Disciplinary Committee is an indicated recipient.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

€(ars €"9LW
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
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